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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Thank you for completing the expression of interest form sent on 27th January 2023. We are 
really pleased to announce that as part of our history topic on Ancient Egypt, we will be 
having a workshop during the day on Wednesday 29th March.  
 
The workshop will be led by experts from Humph’s Histories. The children will have chance 
to look at the archaeology of the period. They will also take part in a maths lesson based on 
the Egyptian measuring system- they will get a cubit measure to bring home. During the 
afternoon, they will learn all about mummification, wrapping each other’s arms in linen 
cloths. It will be a fantastic learning experience and will be great fun!    
 
In order for the visit to take place, there will be a cost of £9.50 per child. This will need to be 
paid by 6th March and can be found in the shop on ParentMail. Please contact the school 
office if you have any issues with the payment.    
 
  
 
Thank you for all your support  
 
  
Mrs Jones and Mrs Walker  
Year 5 Teachers 
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